

THE OFFICE OF HRH THE DUKE OF KENT ST. JAMES'S PALACE LONDON SWIA IBQ

TELEPHONE: (020) 7930 4872

Cuckfield Lawn Tennis Club, High Street, Cuckfield, West Sussex

11th March 2020

Dear Members of Cuckfield Lawn Tennis Club,

His Royal Highness The Duke of Kent has asked me to send the following message to you on the occasion of the Club's centenary:-

"As President of the All England Lawn Tennis Club, I have great pleasure in sending Cuckfield Lawn Tennis Club my warmest congratulations on reaching its centenary. As you mark this milestone in the Club's history, I send you all best wishes for its future success.

Edward

H.R.H. The Duke of Kent KG"

Yours faithfully,

G. M. PEUSOL

Mrs. Gill Pearson
Personal Assistant to HRH The Duke of Kent